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I am writing in opposition to LD 233 prohibiting transgender girls from sports 
participation. Trans girls ARE girls and deserve to have the full rights afforded to all 
Maine students, whether in a private or a public school. The primary education years 
are for learning to live in a society and treat each other with respect. Discrimination 
and exclusion are not qualities of a caring civilized society. 


